
ALL UNIONS AND ASSOCIATIONS OF BSNL (AUAB) 
 

No: UA/2020/9                                                                                                   12.08.2020 
 

Circular 
To 
 
All the General Secretaries, 
AUAB. 
 
Dear comrades,  
 
Shri Anantkumar Hegde, MP from Karnataka, has made a provocative statement, in a meeting 
held on 10th August, 2020, calling the entire BSNL employees “traitors”. He has also stated that, 
BSNL has become a "Black Mark" for the entire country.  Further, he has stated that more than 
88,000 employees of BSNL would be fired and that BSNL would be privatised. The AUAB has 
already issued a press statement on 11.08.2020, condemning Shri Anantkumar Hedge, MP.  
 
The AUAB has further decided to call upon the Executives and Non-Executives of BSNL, to 
organise lunch hour demonstrations on 13.08.2020, to condemn Shri Anantkumar Hegde, MP 
and demanding him to apologise.  
 
The AUAB has also decided to call upon the Executives and Non-Executives of BSNL to organise 
a Twitter Campaign between 11:00 hrs. and 13:00 hrs. tomorrow the 13.08.2020, on this matter. 
The AUAB will shortly inform the Hash tag for this Twitter Campaign. 
 
The AUAB calls upon all the constituent unions and associations to take all out efforts to 
successfully organise the Lunch Hour demonstrations and the Twitter Campaign. 
 
              

 
Com. Chandeshwar Singh                  Com. P. Abhimanyu 
     Chairman, AUAB.       Convenor, AUAB. 
 


